
Title IV, Part A: LEA Progress Toward Objectives and Outcomes Report 

The data below reflects LEAs’ self-reported evaluation of progress made toward achieving Title IV-A program objectives and intended outcomes during the 
entire grant availability period for the federal fiscal year 2021 (FFY21)/DC fiscal year 2022 (FY22) from July 1, 2021 to Sept. 30, 2023. This report only includes 
LEAs that did not consolidate or transfer FY22 Title IV-A funds.1 

Local Education Agency (LEA) Well-Rounded Education Safe and Healthy Schools Effective Use of Technology 

Capital City PCS 
All objectives and outcomes were 
met.  

Substantial measurable progress was 
made.  

Some measurable progress was 
made.  

Cedar Tree Academy PCS  
No FY22 funds allocated in this 
category.  

All objectives and outcomes were 
met.  

No FY22 funds allocated in this 
category.  

DC International  
All objectives and outcomes were 
met.  

All objectives and outcomes were 
met.   

Substantial measurable progress was 
made.  

Howard University Middle PCS 
No FY22 funds allocated in this 
category.  

No FY22 funds allocated in this 
category.  

All objectives and outcomes were 
met.  

District of Columbia Public Schools 
(DCPS) 

Some measurable progress was 
made.  

Some measurable progress was 
made.  

Some measurable progress was 
made.  

 

 

 

 
1 In October 2023, OSSE hosted a training (linked here) to define the terms of program effectiveness. Additionally, OSSE created and distributed a common self-assessment form 

to LEAs. This process ensured a systematic approach to collecting LEA data and reporting LEA progress towards meeting objectives and outcomes. 

 

https://osse.dc.gov/sites/default/files/dc/sites/osse/page_content/attachments/Title%20IV-A%20LEA%20Expenditures%20and%20Outcomes%20Reporting%20Meeting%20Slides%20%281%29.pdf

